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The Fraser Valley Centre has experienced an increasing demand for chemotherapy 

services. 

 

To meet our current patient needs we will be operating the Fraser Valley Centre 

chemotherapy unit an additional two Saturdays each month. 

 

Typically, treatments will be provided between 8:00am to 3:00 pm on Saturdays. Patients 

will be notified as early as possible of their treatment appointment dates and times, and we 

will do our best to accommodate schedules. 

 

Services provided at the Fraser Valley Centre on Saturday will be limited to chemotherapy 

treatment only.  Other supportive or non emergent services will not be available (such as 

requests for prescription refills, general inquiries or other concerns).  These types of 

concerns should be addressed with a nurse, your medical oncologist or your general 

practitioner during the regular business hours. 

 

We appreciate your support and patience as we work to implement further strategies to 

meet the demand for chemotherapy services. 

 

 

 


